
Did you know this about Dr. Robin Davies? 
Dr. Davies earned her D.M.D. degree "with Summa 
Cum Laude distinction" from Tufts University School 
of Dental Medicine of Boston, MA. She received her 
undergraduate degree in Dental Hygiene from 

       
         

      

 
Giving Back to Our Community 

 The Council on Aging assists elders in receiving 
free dental care through their collaboration in 
“Giving Back to the Newbury Community” 
with Parker River Dental.  This program 
promotes oral health for Newbury’s elder 
community members and encourages routine 
care with Spring and Fall appointments.  Twice 
per calendar year, Parker River Dental opens 
their practice, volunteers their time and 
services. The practice welcomes senior 
residence as patients with a complimentary 
comprehensive dental exam, dental cleaning, 
digital x-rays and oral care products.  

Contact the COA Director, Martie Smith-Joe at 
(978) 462-8114 for forms. 
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